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Senator Cash (Written) asked: 
 
Does the Department have arrangements currently in place to share biometric 
databases with any other nations?  If so, which? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Yes, the Department has arrangements to facilitate fingerprint checks with the 
United States, United Kingdom, Canada and New Zealand under the Five 
Country Conference (FCC) High Value Data Sharing Protocol. 
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